
Comments:

Aimee Bennett
Hon., HI 96822-3166

March 18, 2009

Federal Reserve Board
 
Dear Federal Reserve Board:

My Citybank account was overdrawn by 51 cents, for 5 weeks. I was charged 
75 dollars in fees, and then my account was closed.

Sincerely,

Aimee Bennett

Aimee Bennett

Subject:

From:

Electronic Fund Transfers


